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Regional Express

Those flying more recently to, and from, the Port Lincoln Airport will have noticed an 
increased frequency in changes to flight times and sometimes, cancellations. 

The Port Lincoln Airport is a critical piece of community and economic infrastructure, 
and Lower Eyre Council greatly values the community’s patronage and use of the 
carrier services offered as an efficient, quick way to connect with Adelaide and the 
nation. 

Lower Eyre Council Chief Executive Officer Delfina Lanzilli said recent enquiry to 
Rex Airlines revealed the complex environment the aviation sector was dealing with 
as it rebounded from the past two years of Covid19-caused disruption, which is 
currently resulting in less aircraft available in the network to service the Port Lincoln / 
Adelaide route as well as other regional routes. 

Ms Lanzilli said to minimise disruption and avoid further disappointment Council 
strongly suggests regularly checking with the airlines for changes to schedules, and 
prior to attending the airport, to ensure your flight details are as up to date as 
possible. 

“Lower Eyre Council continues to work closely with both Rex Airlines and Qantas to 
ensure the best service possible to the Eyre Peninsula community and business 
sector,” Ms Lanzilli said. 

“Once again, thank you for your support as valued customers of the Port Lincoln 
Airport.” 

Enquiries: 
mail@dclep.sa.gov.au


